
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Abbey Road               Tel:422163 

Bourne             
 

10th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

VIRTUAL PHONICS INFORMATION SESSION 

 

Further to our letter dated 27th January our Phonics Information session has been 

uploaded to your child’s Seesaw account today. 

 

Phonics is an important tool to help children decode books and we want to work in 

partnership with you to support your child’s skills and enjoyment in reading.  

 

The information we have shared will: 

 

• Show you how we teach phonics in school  

• Share what you can be doing at home to help your child with their reading  

• Explain what is involved in the Phonics Check and when it takes place  

 

If you have any questions about phonics after you have had the opportunity to view the 

session, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs D Gould 

Mrs D Gould 

Year 1 Leader 


